
Tran, Tran 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Mr. Ulmstead -

gotthold, paul 
Friday, March 18, 2016 12:43 PM 
Robert Ulmstead (borough.manager@trappeborough.com) 
Tran, Tran 
Changes to cleanup at Lake Region facility 
UTI Proposed ESD.Signed 3.14.2016.pdf 

Attached is the document describing the changes we are proposing to the way the pumping system will continue to 
operate at the Lake Region facility. The main change involves changing the monitoring wells at which the system 
performance will be measured and an updated operation and maintenance plan that will govern the cleanup from now 
on. We are requiring Lake Region to place a covenant on their property that prohibits any use of the groundwater until 
the cleanup is complete. 

Feel free to distribute the attached document (referred to as an "Explanation of Significant Difference" or ESD) to 
anyone who may be interested. We expect to put a notice in the paper around the first week of April. If you or anyone 
would like to talk with us, we would be happy to come up and go over the details with you. You also may request a 
public meeting, if you so wish. Details for requesting a public meeting will be contained in the public notice which we 
plan to forward to you in advance of the publish date of the notice. 

EPA has been very satisfied with the efforts and cooperation on this project from Lake Region over these many 
years. We are mainly modernizing and improving the remedy and Lake has been fully involved in the process. 

Thanks for talking with me today and feel free to give me a call or e-mail if you have any questions or you can contact 
our project manager Ms. Tran Tran at 215-814-2079 or tran.tran@epa.gov 

Paul Gotthold 
Associate Director 
Office of Pennsylvania Remediation 

gotthold.paul@epa.gov 
(215) 814-3410 
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